
 
 

USING BLOCKCHAIN AND OTHER EMERGING 

TECHNOLOGIES IN THE PROVISION OF 

INNOVATIVE PUBLIC SERVICES. 

 

From big data analytics to smart cities, drones to social networks, and predictive algorithms to machine 

learning, technology is enabling governments to better monitor both the physical environment and 

the daily concerns of citizens, in particular by automatically detecting anomalies and forecasting 

potential crises that require government action. The panelists will discuss the benefits and pitfalls of 

emerging technologies, such as Artificial Intelligence and Blockchain, which are used by governments 

across the globe to innovate in provision of public services. 

Speakers 



• Jonatan Vseviov serves as Estonia´s Ambassador to the United States since August 
2018. This is his third diplomatic posting in Washington, DC. Mr. Vseviov has 
worked at the Estonian Ministry of Defense for 10 years, as the Undersecretary for 
Defense Planning, the Acting Undersecretary for Defense Policy, Director of Policy 
Planning, rising to the post of Permanent Secretary.  

 

• Marcos Allende López is the Lead Researcher at the IT Tech Lab of the Inter-
American Development Bank where he focuses on blockchain, quantum 
technologies and digital identity, and is currently involved in +15 different projects 
using blockchain and quantum technologies as the main technology advisor. Prior 
to this he held the post of Researcher and Consultant on new technologies where 
his work consisted in doing research on emerging technologies.  

 

• Arturo Muente Kunigami, Modernization of the State Senior Specialist at the Inter-
American Development Bank, he is a part of the Digital Government Group in the 
Innovation in Citizen Services (ICS) Division, where he participates in the design 
of digital government projects and contribute to the knowledge agenda around the 
impact of the Digital Economy in government. He leads the agenda on civil 
registries and identity management and works on showcasing the impact of data 
analytics on the design, monitoring and evaluation of public policies. 

 

• Prasanna Lal Das works on data/digital policy, disruptive technologies, and 
entrepreneurship, in the Finance, Competitiveness & Innovation global practice at 
the World Bank Group. His most recent publications include reports on ‘Internet 
of Things – the next government to business platform’ which focuses on the role of 
machine generated data in increasing regional competitiveness, and ‘Harnessing 
Data Technologies for Better Development which offers policy options for 
individuals, firms, and governments to harness the rapid digitalization of the 
economy. He also led the publication of the World Bank report on Harnessing the 
Power of Big Data for Trade and Competitiveness Policy. 

 

• Dr. Mirjana Miriam Stankovic is the vice president for Intellectual Property and 
Emerging Technologies at Tambourine Innovation Ventures where she leads a 
diverse global team of seasoned international IP lawyers and development 
economists. She has 15+ years of professional and research portfolio in Intellectual 
Property (IP) Law, Technology Law, Innovation, Industry 4.0 (Artificial 
Intelligence, Blockchain, Big Data, Fintech and 3D Printing), and Technology 
Transfer.  Through TIV she has also served as senior legal advisor for major 
international organizations: World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO), 
OECD, World Bank, International Finance Corporation, UNIDO, UNCITRAL, 
UNIDROIT, Inter-American Development Bank, African Development Bank, 
European Commission and the European Bank for Reconstruction and 
Development. 


